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1st November, 2016 
 

To the Chairperson and Members of  
The Central Area Committee. 
 

 

 
Naming and Numbering Proposal for a Development at 49a-51 Arbour Hill, Dublin 7 

 

 
 
This is a residential development on a site at 49a-51 Arbour Hill, Dublin 7, which will 
consist of 25 houses. 
 
The developer has requested that the development be named “Dawson Place/Plás Dásan”.  
 
The Heritage Officer considers the proposed name appropriate.  This is based on Dawson 
Yard which is recorded in the area in the Griffith Land Report from the early 1900s and  
it is for this reason that the name “Dawson Place/Plás Dásan” is being proposed. 
 
  
The houses will be numbered; 
 
50 Arbour Hill, Dublin 7 
68, 69, 70 Montpellier Hill, Dublin 7  
1-21 Dawson Place, 51 Arbour Hill, Dublin 7 
 
 
The name “Dawson Place/Plás Dásan” is considered suitable and is recommended for 
adoption. 
 
Rose Kenny 
Executive Manager 
Central Area 


